
September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
As you will be aware, your child, as part of the Year 11 cohort of our Hospitality & Catering course, will 
be embarking on their FINAL Non-Examined Assessment (NEA) work during their lessons from 
September-October 2024.  We do have several contingency dates fixed for immediately after the 
October half-term break to account for any missed sessions.   
 
I am writing to remind you of the important exam months ahead, much of which will take place in 
lessons and holds a weighting towards the pupils’ FINAL GCSE grade of 60%.  Please note, that specific 
dates are to be allocated for the practical component and all information will be shared via Satchel 
One. Crucially, this aspect of the course cannot be resat. 
 
The exam paper (external component) is worth 40% 


